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Dear Cath,  
Last  week,  the House of  Representat ives he ld i ts  
f i rs t  extended debate on the war in Iraq s ince the 
in i t ia l  vote to  author ize the use of  force three and a 
ha l f  years ago.  I  spoke on the f loor of  the House 
against  a cynica l ,  one-s ided reso lut ion and to 
express my oppos i t ion to the war.  
C l ick here to v iew a v ideo of  my speech. 
I  voted against  author iz ing the preempt ive attack 
on Iraq in October 2002,  and many of  the fears I  
had then have,  unfortunate ly,  s ince come to pass --  
the lack of  weapons of  mass destruct ion,  the Bush 
administrat ion 's  poor  handl ing of  the postwar 
conf l i c t ,  and the unprecedented dec l ine of  our 
nat ion 's  standing around the wor ld. Our troops 
remain in constant  danger and Iraq now teeters on 
the edge of  c iv i l  war.  L ike many of  my co l leagues,  I  
support  Rep.  John Murtha 's  p lan to withdraw our 
t roops from Iraq as quick ly  and safe ly  as poss ib le  
whi le  leav ing a rap id deployment force in the 
reg ion.  The best  way to support  our  t roops is  to 
br ing them home. 
 
C l ick here to read a copy of  my speech. 
I  wi l l  cont inue to work in Congress to  end the Iraq 
war.  P lease fee l  f ree to pass th is  in format ion to 
your fami ly  and fr iends,  and to s ign up for future 
emai l  updates on my work in Congress,  c l ick here.  
S incere ly,  
Lo is  Capps 
Member of  Congress  
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